
Warham Parish Council – Clerk’s Report – 21 January 2021 
 
Regarding the Boundary Commission (County Council) consultation I have 
submitted the text approved at the last meeting. I have received an 
acknowledgement but nothing else at present.  
 
There will be a (regular 10-yearly) census day on Sunday 21 March. I’m not sure 
how this will operate at present and whether you will be able to express your 
preference for the Jedi religion or not. I’m surprised that they haven’t delayed 
the date but according to a recent NALC message, the government are intending 
to go ahead as originally planned.  
 
Even further ahead, there will be elections for County Councillors on Thursday 6 
May plus the eagerly awaited election for the Norfolk Police and Crime 
Commissioner. NNDC say that they will do everything possible to make polling 
stations Covid-safe but they understand that people may be reluctant to turn 
out to vote (even more than usual). They have this week started a campaign to 
allow people to register a postal vote which can be either permanent or for this 
election alone. Potential users of this can either request the required form by 
telephoning 01263 516046 or online at www.gov.uk/register-to-vote 
 
Keith  
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